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                          FIELD TRIPS       
We have several field trips planned for our students to explore learning in a fun way 
outside the classroom!!! We would like all students to participate in these wonderful 
experiences! Permission forms will always have a Field Trip letter attached to the 
Permission Form explaining guidelines for chaperoning, behavior, and cost & due 
date.  Teachers will also include reminders about due date to pay in the Classroom 
Weekly Newsletter.  To ensure field trip locations are secured and plans finalized in a 
timely manner, once a due date has passed to pay for a field trip; no funds will be 
accepted after the due date for any reason. Again, please read all communication 
coming home and school emails to remind parents about due dates.    

STARRY NIGHTS SPONSORED BY FIRST GRADE TEACHERS    
Bring your child(ren) to hear Halloween/Fall stories on the playground Thursday, 
October 27th from 5:30 p.m.-6:30 p.m. Students will be able to wear their costumes for 
the story time. The next day, students will have an opportunity to take an Accelerator 
Reader (AR) test on the books.  Remember, students earn AR points to meet their AR 
goal.  AR points earned may be spent in the AR store to purchase toys, candy, etc. 
Also, our top AR earners will win a gift card each quarter. We hope to see your 
child(ren) for Starry Nights in their costume!!! 
 

PEABODY CLUBS 
Yes, it is finally time to start Peabody Clubs!!! Our first meeting day is this Wednesday, 
October 26th from 3:30 P.M.-4:30 P.M. Students will have fun activities planned for 
clubs.  Remember, to pick-up students on time.  Students who are noted for late pick-
up twice, will no longer be able to be a part of Peabody Clubs. Parents will pick-up 
students in front of the school just like afternoon dismissal.  f you have not paid your 
$7, please pay by Wednesday. We look forward to seeing all students for Peabody 
Clubs this Wednesday!!! 
                                          

                                         IT’S GRIZZLIES SEASON!!!   
In support of our Memphis Grizzlies, students may wear a Grizzlies or Memphis shirt 
with uniform bottoms each HOME game.  Students can wear Grizzlies/Memphis shirts 
Monday and Thursday this week for Grizzlies home gam 
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                                        VOLUNTEER PROCESS          
If you would like to volunteer as a chaperone for field trips, please complete the 
Volunteer Process with MSCS via the link.  Parents must have completed the 
Volunteer Process for Level 2 and receive approval from MSCS before 
attending/chaperoning any field trips.  It usually takes 2-3 weeks for approval. 

http://www.scsk12.org/face/level2 
 

                                      IMPORTANT DATES      
1st Peabody Club Day    Wednesday, October 26th @ 3:30 P.M.-4:30 P.M. 

Report Cards Issued    Wednesday, October 26th  

Starry Nights sponsored by 1st Grade Teachers Thursday, October 27th @ 5:00 P.M.-6:00 P.M. 

1st Nine Weeks Honors Program   Wednesday, November 2nd 
      Grades KK-2   8:35 A.M. & Grades 3-5  9:45 A.M. 
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